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Coffee Mornings 

 

These are held on the 1st and 3rd 
Tuesdays of each month in the Victory 

Hall from 10.30 to noon. They are 

usually very well attended but there is 

always enough space for more people 

to join us. 
Remember that there will be no coffee 

mornings during August. 
 

Temple Sowerby Village Lottery 
 

Do you have a number yet? If not why 

not?  It only costs £1.00 per month!. 

So far this year there have been 37 

lucky winners in the village. 

£876 is won as prizes and all the rest of 
the money goes to support The Victory 

Hall and our Village School. 
 

Last year the lottery was able to hand 

over a cheque for £654 to the Victory 
Hall and another for £654 to our 

Village School. 
 

The first draw in the 2023/2024 lottery 

will be made in September.  
 

This is a reminder – you will soon have 

a circular requesting you to renew your 

lottery tickets or, even better, to 

purchase an extra number as well! This 
could be your lucky year.  Contact June 

& Graham Cawley  

cawleyjune@gmail.com or Telephone 

07739501939 
 

Victory Hall 

 

This is now well decorated and 

equipped and can be used for all sorts 
of functions from keep fit sessions to 

horse racing nights. (Contact Jackie 

Woodall for bookings etc.) 

 

 

 

Acorn Bank Report 

 

Enjoy nature at its best at Acorn Bank.  

Explore the great outdoors with Acorn 

Banks Nature Toolkit, or find the 

Beepots around the garden to learn 

which flowers are popular with these 

very important pollinators.  
 

New this summer – create rubbings of 

our newts, apples, birds, bumble bees 
and more, using the new rubbing 

plaques located in the woods and 

gardens. 
 

Lakeland coffee will be serving their 
fine fare on Thursdays, Fridays, 

Saturdays, Sundays and Mondays all 

summer. Or why not come with a 

picnic on Tuesdays and Wednesdays?.  
 

Acorn Bank Watermill will be running 

on Saturdays and Sundays – so you can 

watch the millers grinding flour using 

centuries old technology. 
 

Join us in the sun or shade this summer. 
 

National Trust Members have free 

entry. Non-members Admission £9.00 

per adult and £4.50 per child or £13.50 
for an adult and 2 children or £22.50 

for a family of four. 

 

If you are not a member why not join 
while you are at Acorn Bank, for a 

summer of free admission to National 

Trust properties and car parks 

everywhere in England, Wales and 

Northern Ireland. Ask at the Shepherds 
Hut for information.  There are few 

National Trust properties in north 

Cumbria so we are lucky to have one so 

close to Temple Sowerby. 
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